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We oppose keeping the kicker and changing the law to do so. Unacceptable, first you 

all applied it as a credit…now you want to KEEP it all together? We have suffered 

enough, enough taxing and stealing from hard working people who have chosen to 

hold out hope it would get back to the good old days here. Please do what’s right and 

just. Please send the funds back to the Oregonians who they were taken from. Listen 

to your Community.  


